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Dear Mr. Kajak, 

At the beginning of my letter, let me hereby express my highest respect, and taking the 
opportunity to appeal with the following. 

In the context of implementation of the principles of integrity, transparency and 
accountability in decision-making on public policy formation Ukrainian government 
authorities implement the State Anti-Corruption Program for 2023-2025, approved by 
Resolution of the Cabinet of Ministers of Ukraine as of March 4, 2023 No. 220. 

In the framework of the mentioned program the Center for Adaptation of the Civil 
Service to the Standards of the European Union is engaged in the preparation of an analytical 
study on implementation of efficient policy analysis process. 

Given the crucial importance of sharing experience and ensuring a high level of 
effectiveness of anti-corruption measures, we are writing to you with a request for cooperation 
through the exchange of reports, materials and best practices in the field of anti-corruption. 

In this regard, we kindly ask you to provide information materials on best practices and 
experience in the following areas: 

- requirements for structure and content of analytical documents of government 
institutions; 

- practices of government institutions regarding consultations with stakeholders. 
We would be grateful for any information you provide and look forward for cooperation 

in this area. 
Taking the opportunity, let me extend assurances of my deepest respect and high 

consideration. 

Sincerely yours, 

Maryna Kanavets, 
Director of the Center for Adaptation of 
the Civil Service to the Standards of the 
European Union 

To: Mr. Kaur Kajak, Deputy Secretary General for Public Governance Policy, Ministry 
of Finance of Republic of Estonia 
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